
March Duties 

Funeral Dinners—10; Albs—6:   

Coffee Hour—7: No Duty—9 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Knights Breakfast — March 12, 2017 
Mark’s FAMOUS Corned Beef Hash, 
Scrambled Eggs, Juice and Coffee. 

 
Pennies For Heaven 

The annual collection of pocket change to 
help support the seminarians at Mt. Angel 

Seminary will be active during Lent.   
 

All U.S. coin and bills will be accepted. 
Help us help them. 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 
p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All men of the parish are welcome 

to attend.  
 

Next Meeting, Thursday, March 16, 2017 
 

Religious Education classes will be on March 
15th at the regular time.    Kindergarten 4pm
-5pm.  6th through 12th 7pm – 8pm. Those 
who are in the Confirmation Class please 
remember to bring your letter stating why 
you wish to be confirmed and who your 

sponsor is and what Saint’s name they wish to take. 
 
The Study Group will meet on Wednesday 
March 15th at 1:30PM in the rectory.    
Please come and join us all are welcome.  If 
you are unable to come you can do it at 
home by logging onto FROMED.ORG, use the 
parish code 8AAWEG.  If you have any 
questions, please contact the parish office at 541-523-4521.  

 
Come join us after Stations of the Cross for 
Soup and bread and watch the second 
segment of the film  Reconciliation. The film 
runs approximately ½ hour.  
“Forgiven explores the grace and healing 
offered in Confession and shows how this 
sacrament of mercy reveals the depth and 

bounty of God’s love. By looking at God’s revelation of his 
mercy in Scripture and making a step-by-step examination of 
the Rite itself, Forgiven communicates God’s invitation to 
each one of us to come experience his indescribable love in 

the Sacrament of Reconciliation.” The 3rd segment will be 

shown on March 31st.    Hope to see you all there. 

Please join us downstairs after Mass for breakfast 
and help the Knights and their programs.  
Remember a stranger is just a friend we have not 
met.  

 
Our next soup supper will 
be on March 17, 2017 

following Stations of the Cross.  We will be having 
Clam Chowder, Tomato Bisque and rolls.  Please 
join us during this time.  All proceeds from the 
donations received will go towards the dish 
washer fund. 
 

Every Sunday 
1st, 3rd, 4th and 5th Sundays  

from 2-4 PM 
2nd Sunday from 12:30—2:30 PM 

Doors open 1/2 hour before start time. Please bring a donation for 
the food bank. 


